
Pima County

Legislation Text

MEETING LOCATION
Administration Bldg - East
130 W. Congress Street

1st Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

Public Access to Hearing
Room at 8:40 a.m.

COVID-19 Vaccination of Employees who Work with Vulnerable Populations
Staff recommends approval of the following:
1.       All employees who work with vulnerable populations as identified in Attachment A (see

memo) must be fully vaccinated no later than January 1, 2022.
2.       A recommendation regarding a requirement that employees of the Courts be fully

vaccinated will come to the Board following a ruling by the Supreme Court on current
mandates and requirements.
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